
Primary 6 Newsletter Term 1 2018 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We thought that you might appreciate some information about what is happening in Primary 6 between August and October. 

 

Homework 

Our homework this term will consist of spelling words and activities every week. Your child should be reading a novel of their choice at home regularly. 

Homework will be issued on Mondays and returned on Fridays. 

 

Literacy 

This term, we will be focusing on personal writing. We will develop our writing through our Topic based on Spain and we will undertake a literacy study 

based on the novel Wolf Wilder. We will revise previously learnt grammar and punctuation, as well as, introducing and learning new concepts. 

 

Numeracy and Mathematics 

In Maths, we will continue to reinforce mental arithmetic through daily Number Talks. We will also revisit some maths topics covered in P5 which require 

revision and extend these concepts and apply them in new challenges. 

 

Topic 

Our Social Studies topic this term will be Spain, which will continue until the October holidays. 

 

P.E Days  

P6a & b will be Wednesday and Thursday. 

P6c will be Tuesday and Thursday. 

 

Please remember a change of shoes is essential and the pupils must tape any earrings that cannot be removed. Outdoor trainers should be worn for the 

Daily Mile. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any other questions. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Murray, Mr Gillespie, Mr McMaster, Mrs Neilson & Mr Smith-McKnight 


